Hello Ms. Glisson,

This email is to advise Council that Mrs. Shanet' Goodwin Whittlesey (Post 4)
announced at the May 21st CIRCLE meeting that she would be leaving on July
11th to begin basic training with the Air Force. Please declare her seat vacant as
she will be unable to continue to serve as a Commissioner on the CIRCLE Board.

Regards,
Mattie P. Hall, Chair
CIRCLE




